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Dear Parents/Cares, 

 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Friday 9th October 2020 
 
For the past few years, we have held our coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support however due 
to the continuing pandemic, unfortunately this year we are unable to invite parents to join us.  Therefore, 
this year we have decided to hold “hot chocolate and cookies” for the children on Friday 9th October.  The 
children will enjoy the refreshments, made by our amazing catering team, within their class bubbles for a 
suggested donation of £3.00 per child. 
 
Macmillan Cancer Support have requested that all donations are made cashless by using their online 
donation page.  Avalon School personal coffee morning link is https://thyg.uk/BUU004389543. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 
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